
Hebron Hawk Golf Booster Club  

                           Booster Meeting  

 Date – February 2, 2022  

  

  2021-2022 Board Contact Information  

President  Monica Kummerl  972-740-5061  Mkummerl26@gmail.com  

Treasurer  Paula Adkison  214-274-3654  Paula.adkison@mckesson.com  

Secretary  Jennifer Berrier  214-336-7040  jennifer.berrier@gmail.com  

1st VP – Fundraising  Liliana Hay  214-223-0284  lhay0116@gmail.com  

2nd VP – Technology  Amy Sayre  214-674-5270  Amy_sayre@yahoo.com  

3rd VP – Social Media/PR  Lauraliisa Gudgeon  214-674-5557  lauraliisa.gudgeon@ansira.com  

  

Secretary – Open Meeting          Start Time:  6:06     

                                  

Meeting Agenda -   

• Welcome                        Monica  

• Secretary Report            Jennifer  

 Attendance Sheet / Quorum met 

 Vote to Accept Minutes from booster meeting held on 8/17/21 

 Chhaya Shah made a motion to accept the minutes.  Lauraliisa Gudgeon 

seconded the motion.  Minutes were accepted. 

 

• Business Update      Monica 

 Indoor Facility Enhancements 

 Hebron golf logo was painted on the wall. 

 Coach is requesting a donation of an old vacuum that he can use for the turf.  

Reach out to Monica or Coach Fields if you may have one. 

 End of Year Banquet 

 No date set, but will likely be in May.  Committee is still forming for this.  

Please email Monica if you would like to volunteer for this committee, they 

are still looking for help on this. 

 Nominating Slate Officer Committee 

 Looking for 3 volunteers to sit on this committee to help in selection of next 

year’s board.  Anyone interested in being on the board next year cannot sit 

on this committee.  Reach out to Monica if you are willing to help with this. 

 

 

 

  
  



• Treasurer Report            Paula  

 Financial Update 

 All fundraisers so far have exceeded expectations.   

 Expenses are on track 

 Please reach out to Paula or Monica if you have any questions regarding the 

current financials. 

• 1st VP Fundraising Report          Liliana 

 Fundraising Campaigns 

 Online Campaign: Net was over $10,000. 

 Poinsettia Campaign:  Net was $3,681.   

 Hebron Hawk Golf Classic 

 Jeremy Silva will chair this event.   

 Jeremy spoke to tournament details:  Coyote Ridge will host it this year on 

April 25th.  Various contests/prizes set.  Flyer will be going out soon, along 

with the website launch.  Looking for 144 players.  Still seeking sponsorship. 

Title sponsor has already been secured by Cloud Haven Solutions. 

• 2nd VP Technology Report                       Amy  

 Amy was not in attendance.  Monica spoke on her behalf.  She encourages 

people to use the website to find scheduling, etc… 

• 3rd VP Social Media/PR Report        Lauraliisa  

 Picture Gathering:  ALL parents, please be gathering pictures for the slideshow 

at the end of year banquet.  Senior parents also need to be collecting pictures to 

submit for the poster display at the banquet. 

• Coach’s Report – Team News & Updates      Coach Fields  

Spring season is getting started…. 

 Practice schedule will be sent out 10 days in advance as much as possible.   

 Weather may impact the schedule over the next many weeks. Always check   

Remind for last minute updates.  

 Absences:  Important to attend.  Notify coach when you cannot. 

 Outside private coaching MUST take place outside of school hours per UIL 

regulations. Only schedule additional professional practice time after 3:35. 

 Golfers need to be playing competitive golf outside of Hebron golf.  This is a key 

to success. 

 Coach thanked all parents for the support.  Please remember to follow parent 

guidelines when observing your golfer at tournaments. 

 Indoor facility has been a valuable tool for the team.   

 Highlands Golden Bear has been added as an additional practice facility. 

 

 

 



• Parent Q&A 

 Board took this the time to briefly describe their roles and responsibilities and 

to notify the booster of open positions for next year. 

 Parent comments:  Ravi Shah thanked the board for service. He suggested 

adding a theme to the golf fundraiser tournament next year. 

 Next booster meeting will be held in May. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:55 


